
From: Scott Fulton
To: Jack Kuntzman
Cc: Lisa Paxton
Subject: FW: Broad at Summit; PDP
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 4:04:54 PM

Please put in folders
 
Scott Fulton

Director of Planning
City of Pataskala
621 West Broad Street, Suite 2-A
Pataskala, Ohio 43062
Phone: 740-927-2168
Cell: 614-440-5222
 

From: Connie Klema <cklemaattorney@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 4:01 PM
To: Scott Fulton <sfulton@ci.pataskala.oh.us>
Cc: 'Al Coughlin' <al@coughlincars.com>
Subject: Broad at Summit; PDP
 

CAUTION: This email message came from an external (non-city) email account. Do not click
on any links within the message or attachments to the message unless you recognize the
sender’s email account and trust the content.

Scott: This email shall serve as confirmation that we request our application for the Broad at Summit
preliminary development plan to be tabled until the November 2, 2022 PC meeting. As we discussed
earlier today, you will provide me with your staff review of the application that I submitted and I will
then compile additional information including traffic access plans, construction timing/phasing, etc.
relative to the development of the property and submit the revised application on or before October
7 for the November 2 meeting.
 
Thank  you,
 
Connie
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